
Dear [Poet's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am the editor of an 

upcoming poetry anthology titled "[Anthology Title]." We are excited to showcase a diverse 

collection of voices and themes, and your work has particularly resonated with us. 

We would be honored if you would consider contributing a poem to this anthology. We believe 

that your unique perspective and talent would greatly enhance the collection. 

The theme of the anthology is "[Theme]," and we are looking for poems that reflect this concept. 

Please let us know if you would be interested in submitting a piece by [Submission Deadline]. 

Should you have any questions or need further information, feel free to reach out. We look 

forward to the possibility of featuring your work in our anthology. 

Thank you for considering this invitation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Organization] 


